
Year 2 – this week we have been learning where 
adults get money from. We have talked about 
different jobs and how, in some cases, they get 
money from the government when they cannot 
work. 
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Year 1 Dandelion – This week we learned about the PANTS rule, 
from the NSPCC. We joined the PANTOSAURUS character who 
helped us to understand a bit more about ourselves and we 
learned to say ‘no’ when we don’t feel comfortable. We enjoyed 
joining in with the song and we designed some very snazzy pants! 

 

 
More information about the PANTS rule can 
be found by following the link - Let's talk 
PANTS with Pantosaurus! | NSPCC 

Nursery – In nursery this week, we have been helping the new 
children to settle in and learn how to play with our toys. We 
have been practising sharing and turn-taking games. We loved 
rolling a ball to each other in PE. 

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Nursery: 

Next week we are looking forward to talking about 
who our friends are, and who is in our family. 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 2: we are 
looking forward to learning the difference 

between a ‘want and a ‘need. 

PSHE is an important part of our curriculum – 
Personal, Social and Health Education. Here’s 

what we’ve been learning about recently. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/


Year 3  - In PSHE this week we have started a 
new topic all about money. We learned about 
different ways to pay for things and we talked 
about which we preferred, which were safer and 
which were easier.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Daffodil – This week Daffodil 
class have been learning about things that we 
need to stay safe from. The children have 
identified things that may present dangers to 
them and discussed these amongst each other. 
We have discussed the NSPCC PANTS rule which 
can be found below, and the children have 
designed their own pants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 6 – We have been learning about the 

emotional aspects of money and how to cope with 
those feelings. We have looked at different 
scenarios of how, when and why people save 
money and how it makes them feel. See the photo 
example of one of the scenarios; we thought she 
might feel quite proud of herself. 

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 1: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LnroTxz7USI 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 6: 

Next week, we are looking forward to 
learning how to keep our money safe 

digitally. 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 3:  

We’re excited to learn more about money – how 
to budget it and how we might like to earn it! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LnroTxz7USI


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception – This term in PSHE, we are learning how to be a 
good friend. This week, we have been working on being 
supportive and encouraging our friends to be brave. We have 
been putting on shows in our stage area and have been 
clapping and cheering to encourage our friends to feel brave. 

 

 
Things to look forward to in Reception : 

At the end of this term we will be having a ‘friendship party’ 
to celebrate all the friendships we have made at school. We’re 

looking forward to planning this party! 

Year 4 – this term’s topic is ‘economic 

wellbeing’. Yesterday we looked at ‘value for 
money’. We had a big discussion about what 
this means and then looked at different 
items to decide if they were good or bad 
value for money. We then had to try to sell a 
product to a buyer! 

 

Year 5 – Before the holidays, as part of our PSHE unit (citizenship), 
the children learned about what happens if someone is suspected of 
committing a crime. We then held a ‘mock trail’ where we created a 
Year 5 law court. We used this to investigate a missing t-shirt. We had 
lawyers, a jury, defendants and even witnesses.  

This week, we have looked at how people are rewarded or recognised for 
supporting and helping their community. To start with we discussed 
different communities that we are part of or could be part of, how 
people could make positive contributions to their community and 
famous examples of these people (including Marcus Rashford, Greta 
Thunberg and Captain Tom Moore).  

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 5: 

Next week, we will be discussing pressure groups and 
how they can campaign (respectfully and 
peacefully) for positive change.  

 

Things to look forward to in Year 4: 

We’re looking forward to learning more 
about how to keep our money safe.  


